ST JOHN THE BAPTIST PRIMARY SCHOOL
September 2013

PARENT-TEACHER CONSULTATION

Dear Parent

You will have an opportunity to discuss your child’s progress on:

                Tuesday 01 October       4.00 - 7.00 pm  
  or
    Friday 04 October          1:00 - 3.30 pm


Please complete the undernoted tear-off slip detailing your preferred day and return it to school by Friday 13 September.   Appointment times will then be sent out.

Appointments are for 10 minutes only.  If you need longer time we are very happy to arrange this on request, as teachers are always very willing to discuss issues in depth if required.
 
The Learning Support teacher will be available on either day to see parents of any children who receive extra support from her.  The Head Teacher will also be available if any parent has a matter they wish to discuss.

Final written reports will be sent out in June, as usual.  The Book Fair will be held in the school hall.

Please note that only children whose parents have appointments should be in school during parent interview times.  Children are not allowed to be in school without parental supervision.

Yours sincerely


A PURDIE
HEAD TEACHER


Please complete the following information and return to school by Friday 13 September.

Name of Child (children) ______________________________________________________

Primary ____________________________________________________________________

Teacher(s) ________________________________  

Learning Support  (please tick if appt required)  ⁭

Preferred Day (please tick):	

Friday ⁭	                  Tuesday  ⁭            No Preference ⁭
